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Subject: Liquor license for PDQ at 3528 E Washington Ave 

 

I will be unable to attend this meeting. 

 

I am concerned about issuing a license for this location.  This area has always had 

problems because of the consumption of alcohol with all the bars in the area.   My 

experience with stores of this type is when alcohol is purchased by some, they drink on 

the property or in the adjoining neighborhood causing problems.   Loud noise, fighting 

and trash.   

 

As stated in prior meetings, I believe this neighborhood will have enough additional 

problems because of the store without adding the problems of alcohol  sales. 

 

thank you 

 


